
From: Mike Parkes
To: DraxBECCS
Subject: Application by Drax Power Limited for an Order Granting Development Consent for the Drax Bioenergy with

Carbon Capture and Storage Project
Date: 10 June 2022 16:20:36

Dear Sir/Madam
 
The Council has been unable to trace any receipt of the consultation that it is stated as having
been sent and consequentially cannot confirm the consultation as being adequate.
 
Please contact me if you wish to discuss
 
Mike
 
 
Mike Parkes
Development Management
Place Shaping and Economic Growth
Harrogate Borough Council
PO Box 787
Harrogate
HG1 9RW
 
 

 
www.harrogate.gov.uk/planning
 
 
Please note emails that with their attachments total 10Mb or more will not be accepted - please
use this facility to forward the attachments 
 
Coronavirus advice for residents and businesses in the Harrogate
district: www.harrogate.gov.uk/covid19
 
To subscribe to our Residents' News, for the latest news and updates on our response to
the coronavirus outbreak, please visit:  www.harrogate.gov.uk/residentsnews
 
To subscribe to our Business@Harrogate e-newsletter, for the latest news and updates
about support for businesses please click here
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maybe unlawful. Please delete it.

Any opinions are those of the author and not necessarily those of the Council.

No officer is authorised to make a contract on the Council's behalf by e-mail.

The recipient is responsible for virus checking this e-mail and any attachments.

The Council does not accept service of legal documents by e-mail.




